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Aloha,

The Office of Medical Cannabis Control and Regulation, Patient Registry Program will provide a free replacement 329 registration card and waive the fee for address change to Maui residents impacted by wildfires who are registered as part of Hawaiʻi’s Medical Cannabis Patient Program.
Individuals with an existing online registration can download an electronic card by logging into medmj.ehawaii.gov. Patients without online access, please fill out the attached Change Form Packet and return it in the included prepaid return envelope with a copy of your valid ID.
For additional questions on replacing 329 patient registration cards, please call 808-733-2177 or email medicalcannabis@doh.hawaii.gov.

Thank you,
Patient Registry Program
Office of Medical Cannabis Control and Regulation 
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